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COUNTY OF NAPA June 6, 2010

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Mark Luce

Upper Valley Waste Management Agency
Suite 101

1195 3 St

Napa, CA 94559

Dear Mr. Luce,

I, as a vendor in the city of Calistoga, am writing to you as chairperson
of UVWMA. I am requesting that recycling be at no cost for businesses and
wineries. This policy is working well with the Upper Valley residents who
pay for their garbage but are not paying an extra charge to recycle . I am
asking for the same policy to apply to businesses. All of the recycle
expenses would be charged on the garbage side. This may result in a rise in
the new garbage rate. However, since this same policy is carried out in the
city of Napa, it must be workable. The purpose of this request is to
streamline the existing system and maximize the amount of recycling done.
My needs currently are not being met. 1 would like to help our environment
by being able to recycle everything that I can. A schedule of pickup of
twice per week would be best as is the case now, but I need 3 or 4 days
between pick ups.

Thank you for your consideration of my request.

Sincerely,
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Cc Diane Dillon
Karen Slusser
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